
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

October 2020 
 

We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 
have coming up. 
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Residents celebrating their birthday 
this month are… 
 
Mo – 1st 
Michael – 1st 
Betty – 3rd 
Alan – 3rd 
Lara – 7th 
Gladys – 14th 

 
 
 

 
 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning and 
afternoon. These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair workouts, Games and much more. 

 
 

Quote of the Month 
 

Everyday may not be good 
But there is something good in everyday… 

   

 



 

Getting to know our staff 
 

 
“Employees of the Month” 

 

             
                       Leah                                                Sharon 

           
 
 
                    
 

 All staff have been working incredibly hard 
and we thank you all. 

 
 
    

                                                 
 
 
 



 

Hillbeck News 
 

 
We are officially now in autumn, this year has gone so quickly and 

I think we will all be happy to see the back of 2020. 
 

We have been so lucky with the weather for our entertainers that 
we’ve welcomed into our courtyard. 

 
September we had Peter Kneebone and our final one for this year 

was Kevin Walsh. 
 

The residents have really enjoyed watching and singing along 
with the singers but because we cannot guarantee the dry 

weather. September will be the last one until next year or even 
better when they are allowed back inside the home… 

 
As well as being very busy with Skype calls, we are trying to do as 

many activities as we can. 
They all love to sing so choir and sing a longs are very popular. 
Bingo is still a strong favourite. Jigsaws, card and board games 

have also been a hit. 
 

We had a great Seaside themed morning… lots of reminiscing 
about holidays away. We made some great seaside arts and crafts 
and I can’t remember how many times we sang “Oh I do like to be 

beside the seaside” 
Then to finish the morning a delicious fish and chip lunch eaten 

out of the box with salt and vinegar. 
 

The residents all said how lovely the dinner was and the home 
smelt lovely! 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

                   



 
 

                                               
 


